
VILLAGE OF BALDWIN 
Public Test of Electronic Voting Equipment for 

PARTISAN PRIMARY ELECTION 
Election Date: Tuesday, August 11, 2020

According to Wis. Stats. 5.84(1) Testing Equipment, the 
electronic voting equipment must be tested at a public 
meeting. The DS200 and ExpressVote machines will be 
tested Wednesday, August 6, 2020 at 2:30pm at the 
Baldwin Municipal Center, 400 Cedar Street. The test is 
open to the public.
Tracy Carlson 
Village Clerk
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